
To: Municipality of Kisela Voda  

 

Letter of support  

 

Dear,  

CYA KRIK has been actively supporting the work and activities of Kisela Voda Municipality for 

the past years. As a result, the memorandum of cooperation between the CYA KRIK and Kisela 

Voda Municipality was signed and the premises of the Crnice Urban Community, in which 

Crik's activities are carried out as part of the Krikni multifunctional center, were handed over. 

In the name of the good mutual cooperation and the initiatives that the Municipality of Kisela 

Voda implements together with the Center for Youth Activism CYA KRIK, with this letter we 

would like to support the initiative launched by the Municipality of Kisela Voda and emphasize 

that CYA KRIK will be involved in the activities and will contribute to the realization of the 

project activities, as well as receive and apply the resulting results. 

 

Executive Director 

Mila Karadafova Angelovska 

 


